
Product End-of-Life (EOL) Announcement 

 
  

To whom it may concern 
Due to the recent announcement by component suppliers, Intel and TI of the EOL for 
two key components, the production of certain revisions of Netzer Electric Encoder™ 
will be discontinued. 
The new version of the electronics is based on the Q-Core technology. 
 
Affected items are below in 2 separate lists: 
1. The last buy date for the product families listed below will be February 28th, 2022 

• DS-90- 64-3 / 3T-XXX 
• DS-58-16 / 32-XXX 
• DS-25-16- C/D-XXX 
• DL-25-16-XXX 

2. The last buy date for the product families listed below will be February 28th, 2023 

• DS-70-64-XXX 
• DS-130-64-XXX 
• DS-37-16- C/D/E/S 
• SC2SSI (ADC External Module) 
• DF-150 /100/ 60 
• VLP-168 
• 2P-70-SIM KIT 

For group No. 1, Netzer Sensors is offering immediate replacement products based 
on the available proven Q Core technology. 
For group No. 2 above, Q Core replacement will be available by January 2022. 
  
The only change is within the electronic circuit based on new and modern 
technology that provides higher processing speed, lower latency, faster update rate, 
and 50% of power consumption. 
  
Please refer to the data sheets on our website for (additional) ordering options and 
feel free to contact your local rep. or our technical support team for any questions 
that you may have. 
  

https://netzerprecision.com/products/


Last orders for the above products are requested ASAP, no later than September 
2021 for list No. 1 and September 2022 for list No. 2. 
We understand the burden caused by this change, and we appreciate your loyalty 
and cooperation. 
  
You are kindly requested to acknowledge receipt of this EOL letter by return email 
to Rebecca.Shmuel@netzerprecision.com 
  
Your loyalty and cooperation are highly appreciated. 
  
Please look forward to and share with any other relevant people within your 
company to ensure this important notice will be received.   
  

  
Sincerely, 
Netzer Precision Position Sensors 
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